
Dear Valued Subscriber, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that, after careful 

consideration, we have made the difficult decision to discontinue our beauty subscription box 

service. 

Your support has meant the world to us, and we are incredibly grateful for the time you spent 

with us. We want to assure you that this decision was not made lightly, and we are committed to 

providing you with the best possible service until your subscription ends. 

If you have any questions, or if you would like assistance regarding the remaining months of 

your subscription, please do not hesitate to reach out to our customer service team at 

support@example.com. 

Thank you once again for being a part of our beauty community. We appreciate your 

understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

The [Your Company Name] Team 
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